
I for one, cannot understand what the supervisors are thinking. Hundreds of County residents have 

voiced their opinions on this. The supervisors continue to ignore them. I beg them not to do this 

because I'm sure there will be many court battles for them to fight. Which will only cost the county 

more money. It seems to me like you do not care about Mendocino County and are abundant resources. 

Also that you do not care about the Mendocino County residents that are begging you to stop now. 

Please 

M Kennedy 


